Old Colleton County Transfer Station — Reuse Plan

Colleton County constructed a new municipal solid waste transfer in 2017 using funds our Capital
Projects Sales Tax program. The old transfer station remains at our solid waste facility, but is only
used as an equipment storage shed today as the concrete floor is in deplorable condition and the
sides are open air limiting our uses. The County’s recycling is very limited at this time as we do
not have the necessary facilities to bale both cardboard and plastic which is required for most
buyers such as Sonoco. We are proposing with this funding request to convert our old transfer
station into a recycling center similar to the one pictured below, In order to do this we will need to
resurface the concrete floor, enclose three sides, and install balers for an estimated cost of
$250,000.






